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The Switch Tower                         July  2017 

Seacoast Division NMRA Summer Event  

All NMRA members and any person(s) interested in 
becoming an NMRA member are invited to the Sum-
mer meeting of the Seacoast Division NMRA in Au-

burn, Maine.  

Clinics and Presentation Topics: 

How We Traveled To Maine by George Barrett. 
We are very fortunate to have one of our local 
area’s great modelers give us a very interest-
ing presentation on how travel was accom-
plished between the Boston area and the 
State of Maine during the “good ole days”.  
George is also the owner and operator of his 
business, “Sheepscot Scale Products”.  This 
will be a great presentation. 

Bringing Model Electricity to Your Model 
Town by Bruce Robinson.   This presenta-
tion will include some basic information on 
how electricity is generated, distributed and 
delivered to a home or business and the meth-
ods used to make and install electric poles, 
wires and connections on any layout.  This is 
great information for those of you that are add-
ing finishing details to your layout. 

How To Install Static Grass On Your Layout by 
Tim Swenton.  Tim Swenton of “Maine Model 
Works”, will show us his methods and tech-
niques that you can use to install static grass 
on your layout.  We are all looking forward to 
this clinic and Tim will also have some of his 
scenery items for sale during the lunch period 
and after the meeting. 

Show and Tell and Ask:   
Participants are encouraged to bring examples of their 
modeling to show to other attendees for educational 
purposes (two-way!) and also any questions on model 
railroading topics to pose to the others.  Take advan-
tage of the cumulative experience of all of the atten-
dees to make your modeling experience more enjoy-
able.  Contact the Summer Event organizer, Tage 
Erickson, with any questions or information about your 
showing. 

Layout Tours:   

Larry Cannon has once again volunteered to open up his 
layout for tours, following the meeting.  Larry has been 
working hard on finishing much of his scenery on the lay-
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vided at the meeting. 

 
FOR SALE!  

There will be a table set up for any members that wish to 
display any surplus modeling items they may have  avail-
able for sale.  If you have any model railroad related 
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need and wish to sell, you are encouraged to bring them 
to the meeting.  Please put a tag on each item with your 
name and the asking price.  Maybe one of your fellow 
members might be interested! 
 

Social Time:   

Similar to the Spring meeting, there will be a 30 min-
ute break for lunch and socializing.  As in past meet-
ings at this venue, lunch will be available on-site for 
purchase, or you can bring your own lunch or 
snacks.  Also, please take some time to visit the 
many different scale layouts that are available for 
viewing at the Great Falls Model Railroad Club.  If 
you haven’t been here before, you will find this is a 
very special place. 

There will be a drawing for door 

prizes, too! 

 

 

 

A Board of Directors meeting will  

Follow the program at 2:00 p.m. 

 

Come to the Summer Event and Share 

the Fun of Model Railroading! 

 
Next Event: October 14, 2017 in Stratham, New 

Hampshire. Mark your calendar and save the date!! 
 

www.seacoastnmra.org  


